
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
BITUMEN SEALING SOMMERFIELD 

ROAD, Quilpie 

Residents are advised that subject to favourable weather 
conditions, bitumen resealing works will be carried out on 

FRIDAY 28 AUGUST 2020. 
 

Please note there will be road closures in place and any 
vehicles in this location should be relocated  

Please ensure that there are no vehicles parked in the vicinity 
while sealing is ongoing to avoid bitumen overspray. 

For further information please contact Council’s Engineering 
Works Department on (07) 4656 0565. 

26 August 2020 

Peter See (07) 4656 0565 

Director of Engineering Services www.quilpie.qld.gov.au 


